
To her majesty Empress Adélaïde de Val-d'Oise de Lesdiguières, 

I understand your concerns about Al’Daric continuing to finance the Quotidian 
Quorum, and while my people are independent and canny, I shall do my 
absolute best to firmly discipline any smugglers who attempt to trade with our 
common enemy. This is, naturally, combined with a complete cessation of 
official trade with any who would directly threaten Al’Daric, a matter of 
course we have already have had established. My knowledge of the Corvidans is 
limited, however, and they are canny enough I would not be surprised if they 
manage to secret supplies from Al’Daric or are capable of replicating our 
previously provided goods. Similarly, I will instruct my underlings to not 
construct any Pathways within the bounds of Rahastanian lands as per your 
request, though shall take no additional actions to censure them, again as per 
your request.  

I shall endeavor to make an announcement pertaining to our alliance 
posthaste. An official document will be posted by my ambassadors in all 
nations once such an official document has been drafted and passes all 
bureaucratic officiation, a process which can admittedly be quite lengthy. I 
shall nonetheless attempt to expedite the required steps to the best of my 
capability. 

Lastly, I will gladly host a summit within our proud capital. I believe you will 
be quite pleased with the amenities provided as a part of such an event. When 
shall we attempt to convene? 

While I must officially protest that our methods are not fiendish in the slightest, 
I understand that such phrasing is merely the result of cultural differences. Our 
mages are strictly instructed in rigorous methods for harnessing the Arcane, 
and our techniques are strictly rooted in imposing Order upon the chaos we 
found ourselves surrounded by in the previous age. Rest assured, unless the 
Sancerran blood is inherently inimical to the control of nature, none of your 
peoples educated in the Darician schools of magic should succumb to the 
ravages of Chaos. However, do inform me of said reassurances you would 
require and I shall attempt my utmost to provide them. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  The Headmaster 


